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26 June 2017 

 

 

Paul Blais 

International Bureau 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12
th

 Street, SW, Room CY-A257 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Re:  Section 1.65 update to IBFS File No. SES-MOD-20170425-00465 

 

Dear Mr.  Blais, 

 

This letter is submitted regarding the above-referenced earth station application. 

 

Because the application is for use of Ka-band frequencies not subject to Section 

25.209, ISAT US Inc. changes its answer to question E15 from “No” to “N/A.”  

 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

      

     /s/ Giselle Creeser 

 

     Giselle Creeser 

     Director, Regulatory 

 

cc: Trang Nguyen 


